
Poudre Canyon Fire Protection District  

Regular Meeting Of the Board of Directors  

March 14, 2018 /7:00 PM Lower Poudre Canyon 

 

 

CANCELLED 
 

Board members Brett Ridges, Gene Mericle, Paula Collins and Bette 
Blinde were present at the Lower Poudre Canyon Community Center 
at 6:30 pm for a biannual pension board meeting, but were paged out 
for a chimney/structure fire minutes before the 7:00 monthly fire board 
meeting was to commence. March meeting was cancelled, as all 
responded to the fire. 

 


